
  Village of Johnsburg 
Development and Governmental Affairs Committee 

 

 
June 29, 2022  

David G. Dominguez Municipal Center 
 
In attendance:  
Chairman: Tom Curry 
Committee Members: Block, Doyle, Foskett, Hagen, Keil and Myers  
Staff Members: Assist. Admin. Lamontagna 
Meeting Started at: 6:30 
 

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Approval of 
Minutes 
 
 
 
Old Business 
 
 
 
 
New Business 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Other 
 

Committee Member Keil moved to approve the May 25, 2022 minutes. 
Seconded by Committee Member Hagen. All Committee Members 
present voted aye. Motion carried. 
 
 
The Committee continued to review Municipal Code Chapter 24 
Building Codes and Permit Requirements. The Committee discussed 
the adoption of Building Codes and the years that they fall under. 
 
 
The Committee discussed Fox River Day being pursued by the 
Friends of the Fox River. Trustee Curry explained that the day is 
proposed to be the third Saturday in September of each year and the 
Friends of the Fox River are asking communities to adopt a 
proclamation recognizing the day and to organize events that help 
support the life and wellbeing of the river.  
 
Committee Member Doyle suggested establishing a donation booth at 
Saufun und Spiel to raise funds for Fox River Day. He continued with 
the idea of adding banners on the Chapel Hill Road bridge to promote 
the day. Additionally, he suggested the idea of the use of flyers for 
promotion. Committee Member Myers suggested the idea of having a 
50/50 raffle.  
 
The Committee would like to coordinate with Jim Barrett, the 
Johnsburg Men’s Club and Johnsburg Lions Club to arrange for a 
booth at Saufun und Spiel. 
  
The Committee discussed the traffic study submitted by General 
Capital related to their development proposal on the Fuhler property. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Make grammatical 
changes to the 
proposed 
Proclamation to 
share at C.O.W. 
 
 
 

Adjournment Member Foskett moved to adjourn the meeting. Committee Member 
Keil seconded the motion. All members present voted aye. Motion 
carried at 7:03 p.m.   

 

  


